Topic Newsletter

February 06

Points of Interest for February

The list of subscribers interested in our forthcoming Topic conference is growing – please do contact me if you would like me to send you further details as I have them. Remember there is no obligation until all the details are finalised and invitations are sent.

Details available so far -

Conference will take place in July, at ORT House in London rather than in Slough as previously arranged. We are still waiting to hear from our preferred keynote speaker. There will be an early response offer, so do please let us have your names and addresses sooner rather than later. It will benefit you to get in early!

TOPIC / NFER at the Education Show – come and visit us

The NFER will be exhibiting for the first time at the Education Show between March 8th and 11th at the NEC in Birmingham. We have a new stand celebrating our 60th anniversary this year. I will be available on 8th and 9th March and the editor of TOPIC, Alison Lawson will be available on the 10th and 11th March – come along and visit us, we will be happy to answer any questions you may have.

Updates on TOPIC online website

Please visit the TOPIC online website to vote in our poll. We are changing the name of Topic and are looking for your thoughts on the subject. There are a few ideas to choose from or we are happy to accept other possibilities from you. Your idea could become the new name for TOPIC! Follow the link below to read further information.

http://www.topiconline.co.uk/index.asp

We are always interested in any feedback or suggestions you may have and, as we are currently in the process of updating this website we would be very pleased to hear your views.

Thanks to all customers who have returned their renewal forms already – to those of you who haven't renewed please do so now so you get the full TOPIC year (Apr06 – Mar07). Please contact me if you need a replacement renewal flyer and I will email you one to download.